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STATE OF CONNECTICUT

OFFICE OF POLICY AND MANAGEMENT

Office of Labor Relations

May 20, 2009

General Notice 2009-13 
TO:

Labor Relations Designees

SUBJECT:
Interpretation of HB 6718
Interpretation of HB 6718 “An Act Concerning State Personnel Cost Savings”
§3 (e) of HB 6718 has been interpreted by Secretary Robert Genuario as follows:

If an individual took a voluntary unpaid schedule reduction day after January 13, 2009, but prior to May 15, 2009, in hours and not as a full day, such individual shall be eligible for the extra vacation day for any mandatory furlough or mandatory schedule reduction day between May 15 and June 30, 2009.  Individuals who changed their schedule shall not be eligible for the extra vacation day outlined in section 3 (e) of HB 6718.  This would mean that if an individual chose to go from a 40 hour schedule to a 35 hour schedule, they would not be entitled to the extra vacation day.

Agency Labor Relations Designees with questions may contact the Office of Labor Relations at 418-6447.

Linda J. Yelmini

Linda J. Yelmini

Director of Labor Relations

